
2022 LWML SWD Convention – Bulletin Announcements 

Please use these announcements in your church’s bulletins/newsletters starting in 
March to help encourage attendance at convention. The TLC Fund announcement 
can be used at any time in March or April since application deadline is May 1, 
2022. 
Thank you. 
2022 LWML SWD Convention Committee 

 
The Love of Christ (TLC) Fund 
Established in 1998 by the LWML SWD, one of the purposes of The Love of Christ (TLC) endowment fund 
is to provide monies for special scholarships for attendees to the LWML South Wisconsin District events. 
We want all LCMS women to be able to attend the 2022 District Convention June 18, 2022, at St. Paul 
Lutheran Church, Grafton, WI. If you find yourself in need of financial assistance to attend the 
convention, please apply for a TLC scholarship. Applications can be found online at lwml-
swd.org/resources/scholarships, or speak to your Group or Zone president about obtaining an 
application. All applications are handled in a strictly confidential manner. The deadline to submit an 
application is May 1, 2022. 
To encourage attendance by our Deaf sisters, a grant to assist in costs for Deaf interpreters has been applied for through Mill Neck Foundation 
for Deaf Ministry. 

 
March 
Ladies of the LCMS: Registration is now open for the 39th Biennial Convention of the LWML South 
Wisconsin District. A one-day convention has been planned at St. Paul Lutheran Church in Grafton, WI 
on Saturday, June 18, 2022. The theme for the convention is “Strengthened through His Spirit” and is 
based on Ephesians 3:16-17a NIV, I pray that out of his glorious riches he may strengthen you with 
power through his Spirit in your inner being. We are thrilled that LWML President Debbie Larson will be 
attending the convention and addressing the assembly. Registration and more information are available 
online at lwml-swd.org/events/conventions. Plan now to join us at convention! 
To encourage attendance by our Deaf sisters, a grant to assist in costs for Deaf interpreters has been applied for through Mill Neck Foundation 
for Deaf Ministry. 
 
April 
Plan now to join your LWML sisters for the LWML SWD Convention on June 18, 2022, at St. Paul 
Lutheran Church, Grafton, WI. Our speakers will include LWML President Debbie Larson and guest 
speaker David Fiala. Mr. Fiala is a Mission Advocate for The Lutheran Church-Missouri Synod (LCMS). In 
this role, he serves as a personal link to the mission and ministry of the LCMS. Prior to accepting this 
position, Fiala assisted with the international mission efforts of the LCMS for 15 years, first as a 
missionary in Slovakia, the Czech Republic, Poland and Hungary. He then served as a missionary 
recruiter. Registration and more information are available online at lwml-swd.org/events/conventions. 
To encourage attendance by our Deaf sisters, a grant to assist in costs for Deaf interpreters has been applied for through Mill Neck Foundation 
for Deaf Ministry. 
 
May  
Women of the LCMS, the Lutheran Women’s Missionary League is YOUR organization doing God’s work 
throughout the world for the past 80 years! Gather with us as LWML South Wisconsin District meets in 
convention on June 18, 2022, at St. Paul Lutheran Church, Grafton, WI. Registration fee includes a 
catered box lunch. A list of potential lodging options is available on the website as noted below. Join us 
for Bible Study, guest speaker David Fiala, singing, selection of the new Mission Grants, exhibits and 
more! This year we are fortunate to have LWML President Debbie Larson joining us and addressing the 
assembly. Registration and more information are available online at lwml-swd.org/events/conventions.  
To encourage attendance by our Deaf sisters, a grant to assist in costs for Deaf interpreters has been applied for through Mill Neck Foundation 

for Deaf Ministry. 

 


